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I would like to thank Dr. Susan Wurtz for her hard work and research involving Second Life Online virtual world 

from 2008 until the present.  I became involved with the Second Life island early on.  I showed interest and she 

built a virtual building that we named Dr. Z’s.  I taught classes in this virtual classroom and engaged my 

students to explore the opportunities of the Second Life Online virtual world.   

 

Beyond her assistance to me, Susan worked with a number of UNI educators to create interactive learning 

environments where learning was not limited by the physical world but rather enhanced through vision and 

opportunity. 

 

Senator Leigh Zeitz 

 

	


